
Copy of letter No. VE1-5071/86 dated 26-6-86 from the Chief Conservator of Forests, (Vigilance), 

and Trivandrum to the Conservator of the Forests, Trichur. 

 

Sub:- Estimate for Bamboo planting – regarding 

 

The following observations are made in respect of the estimate sanctioned by you for bamboo 

planting in Thrichur Forests Division in order to reduce the cost. 

 

1. The number of teak posts can be reduced if the barbed wire is tied with ten trees standing on 

the boundary as far as possible. 

 

2. The number of rows of barbed wire can be reduced to 4 from 5 

 

3. The necessity for the provision for protection of mazdoors at the rate of 2 per 25 heets for the 

whole year needs elucidation  

 

4. After doing a heavy weeding before planting the necessity for another weeding in May – June 

may please be examined. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

Sd/- 

For Chief Conservator of Forests, 

    (Vigilance) 

 

 

Copy forwarded to the Divisional Forest Officers, Thrichur for information 

 

For Conservator of Forests. 


